
At St Fergus’ 
Primary School,

we want to…

Why are we doing 
this?

We practice and apply our 
skills in our learning, but we 
are not confident talking 
about which skills we have 
been using.

Becoming more confident at 
this will help us when we are 
older, especially when we 
are looking for jobs in the 
workforce. 

What will you see?

We will learn language that 
will help us identify and talk 
about our skills. 

Our Pupil Groups will have a 
focus on skills, giving us the 
chance to practice our new 
language.

Primary 5 – 7 will profile 
skills and achievements 
using an online platform.

How will we know if 
we improve?

Our learning in class will be 
focussed on the skills we are 
using and not just the context 
we are learning in. 

We will be able to reflect on 
the links between our 
achievements and the skills we 
applied in these. 

We will display and talk about 
our skills during Family 
Learning events. 

…get better at 
talking about and 
reflecting on our 

skills and 
achievements



At St Fergus’ 
Primary School,

we want to…

Why are we doing 
this?

It is important that we 
can all read, write and 
work with numbers so that 
we can use these skills in 
other areas of our lives. 

Working with numbers 
helps us to develop our 
Problem-Solving skills.

What will you see?

Some children will receive 
targeted support for 
reading, writing and 
numeracy. 

Our jotter work will clearly 
show what we are learning, 
and our wall displays will 
show off our good work. 

We will be more confident 
when doing new things. 

How will we know if 
we improve?

More children across the 
school will achieve the 
nationally expected 
standards in Literacy and 
Numeracy. 

Our skills in problem solving, 
questioning and recording 
will show a deeper 
understanding of what we 
have learned, and we will be 
able to transfer this across 
the curriculum. 

…raise attainment 
in Literacy and 

Numeracy



At St Fergus’ 
Primary School,

we want to…

Why are we doing 
this?

Our voice is important. It is 
the law that we learn about 
our rights under the UNCRC 
and that these rights are in 
action. It is everyone’s job 
to look after us and make us 
safe. 

Learning about our rights 
will help us with our Laudato 
Si journey, helping us to 
build a more equal world. 

What will you see?

We will establish Pupil 
Leadership Groups for 
Rights Respecting Schools 
and Laudato Si and action 
plans will be created and 
worked through. We will use 
our voice to enact change 
and share this in assemblies. 

All classes will have a class 
charter linked to the 
UNCRC. 

How will we know if 
we improve?

We will achieve our Bronze 
Rights Respecting School 
Award. 

We will display our rights 
around the school and talk 
about them regularly. 

We will be kind to others 
and uphold their rights. 

…learn more about 
our Rights and 

how these relate 
to our Faith
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